
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED BUDGET INCREASE FOR EXPENDITURES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, That City of New Meadows City Council will hold a public hearing on 

Monday, August 14th, 2023 at the hour of 6:30pm. The hearing will be held at New Meadows City Hall, 401 

Virginia Street, New Meadows, ID 83654, for the purpose to open the budget for unanticipated expenditures 

for the Fiscal 2023 year. 

Unanticipated expenditures detail: 
 

Expenditure Youth Center building  $60,000 
Cash on hand prior receipts  $60,000  

Expenditure Industrial Park expenses  $7,700 
Cash on hand prior receipts $7,700  

 
 

 

 

 

 City Hall is accessible to persons with disabilities. Anyone desiring accommodation for disabilities 
related to the public hearing, please contact the City Clerk at (208)-347-2171 at least 48 hours prior 
to the hearing. Publication dates for this notice are August 3rd, 2023 and August 10th, 2023. 

 

Kyla Gardner, City Clerk 


